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October 26, 1978

Mr. Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, Virginia 23225

Dear Kelly:

Many thanks for your note of October 14th on our reception.
Your verification was exactly right. Since May we have been
operating under Single Tower Authorization - 500 watts non-
directional during the day and 250 watts non-directional at
night. We normally operate directional east-west which is
why you héard us in Richmond. Right now we are moving from
one transmitter site to another which accounts for reception
from points that we would normally not reach.

Thanks for you letter and keep listening! By the way, John
Bridgeman is no longer the Chief Engineer.

SincerclaEs

y

Al Lerner
Chief Engineer
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